
Dear All: 
  
A National Emergency Library was launched by the Internet Archive. Penn State (under Dean Dewey’s 
leadership) and other libraries supported the Internet Archive’s use of Fair Use to eliminate waitlists for 
the books it lends to users through the latter of June 30, 2020, or the end of the US national emergency.  
  
Its collection includes over 1.4 million eBooks from the 1920s-1990s, acquired and digitized by the 
Internet Archive, that are not covered by other ebook collections. It represents the interests of patrons 
of both academic and public libraries. It does not include textbooks. Anyone can set up an account and 
borrow for free for 14 days. Please see the official announcement and more information. 
  
Please remember to check this resource when you get questions on older eBooks. I hope this 
helps. PSUL COVID-19 FAQ staff web has been updated.  
  
Mihoko 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
Mihoko Hosoi 
Associate Dean for Collections, Research, and Scholarly Communications 
  
  
Sarah Bacon ‘01 
Administrative Support Coordinator 
Penn State University Libraries | Development & Alumni Relations 
Penn State has moved to remote learning, so I am working remotely. You may reach me at 814-863-7718 
or at sac210@psu.edu. Want to meet virtually? Let me know and I’m happy to share Zoom details. 
  
“I’ve learned that people will forget what you said, people will forget what you did, but people will never 
forget how you made them feel.”  – Maya Angelou 
  
 


